
Students should try to follow their normal timetable whilst working from home.

Students will receive work in each subject per learning cycle (each week). This 
will be uploaded onto Microsoft Teams as an assignment but your child may also 
be invited to join a live lesson.

Students will receive some feedback on work, misconceptions and success for 
their work in each subject within the cycle. 

Students should submit work via Microsoft Teams only. 

Students must keep up and complete all work set as learning will continue and 
will not necessarily be revisited once they return to school.
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Individual Student Isolation

Remote learning will follow the curriculum plan for each subject and will be aligned to what is being taught in school at the time. 
If a student is required to self-isolate, Ecclesfield will provide remote learning as detailed below. There is an expectation that the 

work is completed by the student so that self-isolation does not leave students behind other peers in school. 

As staff are continuing to teach full timetables in school, please be aware that work may not be set immediately after 
we have been informed a child must self-isolate.  This is especially prevalent during the first few hours/first day of 

remote learning. Our colleagues will endeavour to upload work as soon as possible and we thank you for your 
continued support. 

If a student has difficulty accessing a computer, tablet or phone at home and/or has not internet access to 
receive/stream learning, please contact the school so that alternative arrangements can be made as soon as possible. 


